
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Brad Robinson, Fire Chief 

DATE July 16, 2024 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF TUPELO FIRE DEPARTMENT PROPERTY 

INVENTORY ADJUSTMENT – SURPLUS BR 
  

 

Request:  

We have been completing an internal audit on inventory and need to adjust the current Fire 

Department Inventory. The 1993 EOne Pumper, that was bid on and approved, in the July 2ND 

Council Meeting, had an updated LED bar Light, that is part of the inventory. We are asking to 

remove this item from the inventory for Surplus.  

We have five, Phillips AED’s Automated External Defibrillators that are not compatible with the 

new current AED’s purchased in 2023. The 5 AED’s were traded in for new AED’s to receive a 

lower purchase price. We are asking to remove these 5 AED’s as Surplus from the current 

inventory list.  

 

     Asset                                 Description                 TAG #                                 Details 
 2746     64” inch LED Bar Light  12125   purchased for $2,829.00 in 2/12/2009 

Asset         Description                                         TAG #                                 Details 
1. 3180     Phillips AED                       12117   purchased for $1,400.00 on 10/20/2009 
2. 3181     Phillips AED                       12118   purchased for $1,400.00 on 10/20/2009 
3. 3183     Phillips AED                       12120   purchased for $1,400.00 on 10/20/2009 
4. 3184     Phillips AED                       12121   purchased for $1,400.00 on 10/20/2009 
5. 3185     Phillips AED                       12122   purchased for $1,400.00 on 10/20/2009 

 


